
Newry, Mourne and Down District Council 
 
Notification of Road Closure for Special Event 
 

Notice is hereby given that Newry, Mourne and Down District Council using its 

powers under Article 8A of the Road Traffic Regulation (Northern Ireland) Order 

1997, proposes to temporarily restrict or prohibit vehicles using: 

The Links, A25 - Downpatrick Road, A2 – Shore Road, The Square, Castle 

Street, Quay Lane, Quay Road and The Slip, Strangford 

 

Junctions: The links with Downpatrick Road, Castle Street with Quay Lane, The Slip 

with Stella Maris Street 

 

The restriction will start on Sunday 25 August 2019 from 5.00pm to 

8.30pm 

 

Restrictions and alternative routes can be seen in the attached maps and traffic 

management plans. 

 

The restriction/prohibition of traffic has been requested by: Strangford Festival 

Committee for the purposes of: Strangford Festival Children’s Fancy Dress 

 

Written representations may be sent to the above address or may be e-mailed to 

licensing@nmandd.org by 5pm on Wednesday 10 July 2019; representations 

received after this will not be considered. 


